Mill Lake School

115 Monmouth Rd. Monroe Township, NJ 08831 732-251-5336 Fax: 732-251-0886

Pamela A. Garcia
PRINCIPAL

Denise Jimenez
SECRETARY TO THE PRINCIPAL

Magdalena Fidura ASSISTANT PRINCIPAL Stacey D'Aversa SCHOOL SECRETARY

Dear Mill Lake School Community,

It is an honor to introduce myself as the new Principal of Mill Lake School and to join this extraordinary school community. I hope that this note finds you enjoying the rejuvenating days of summer and that you are looking forward to beginning a wonderful school year together in September. I can assure you that I share in this school community's commitment to caring for your children each and every day while providing them with a world-class learning environment.

I am truly excited to be returning to the Monroe Township School District where I previously served as the English Language Arts, Media, and World Language Supervisor. I have been dedicated to the field of education for more than twenty-one years and have worked with students ranging in age from Kindergarten through 12th grade in a variety of roles. My experience includes general education, special education, ESL, intervention, basic skills, and curriculum development. I am thrilled to bring my skills as an educational leader to Mill Lake School and to work with you as a partner in education. I am thrilled to bring my skills as an educational leader to Mill Lake School and to work with you as a partner in education to ensure your child's success.

On a personal note, I am married and have two sons. Brandon is a senior at the University of Albany and a Division I Athlete. Joshua is a sophomore at Worcester Polytechnic Institute and studying aerospace engineering.

I am a passionate educator that firmly believes that every child can excel and that the partnership between home and school builds confidence in students to use their powers to shape their future and the future of our community.

I am committed to always exploring new ways to meet the needs of all students and to effectively communicate with parents and community members. In August, I will begin meeting with staff, parents, and the school community; please be on the lookout for upcoming information on our Meet and Greet opportunities.

In closing, please know that my door is always open to you. I heartily welcome your conversation and positive input throughout this year. Let us always keep our students the primary focus of our work. I look forward to celebrating our collective successes during the 2022-2023 school year.

Enjoy the remaining days of summer!

Pamela Ackerman-Garcia

Mill Lake Principal